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I	thank	IPART	for	their	feed-in	tariff	increase	proposal.		However,	I	join	Solar	
Citizens	in	asking	that	this	be	a	mandatory	minimum	for	the	industry;	and	that	it	
be	increased	regularly.		
	
My	personal	belief	that	governments	which	are	truly	responsible	and	looking	to	
the	future	for	their	citizens,	should	be	aiming	to	limit	global	warming	processes	
in	all	ways	possible.		One	of	many	ways	to	do	this,	is	to	REQUIRE	all	electricity	
supply	companies	to	also	have	MANDATORY	minimum	percentages	of	their	
power	source	being	acquired	from	renewable	energy	sources;	and	that	these	
required	percentages	should	increase	ANNUALLY	--	in	much	the	same	way	that	
pollution	control	emissions	in	motor	vehicles	used	to	be	targetted;	and	how	the	
Superannuation	Guarantee	was	originally	supposed	to	work.		Therefore,	I	would	
ALSO	ask	you	to	consider	these	targets	please,	as	well	as	the	earlier	request	
regarding	feed-in	tariffs.			
	
Thank	you.	
	
Raymond	H		
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